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ADM:24 UNIFORM POLICY MODIFICATION
(Wearing of FTO pin)

In 2012 the Field Training Officer program was evaluated and an update was
completed. Those officers going through the updated FTO training are eligible to
wear the new FTO pin. The pin shall be weorn in accordance with ADM:24

Section Q.

The design of the pin is oval with the State Police shoulder patch in the center.
The wording reads FIELD TRAINING OFFICER - DEVELOPING THE FUTURE.

Your adherence to this directive is expected and appreciated.



